From: SHAPPS, Grant <grant.shapps.mp@parliament.uk>
Sent: 20 January 2020 17:28

To: TransportSecretary

Subject: FW: DCO Manston airport

From il areen
Sent: 20 January 1336

To: SHAPPS, Grant <grant.shapps.mp@parliament.uk>
Subject: DCO Manston airport

> years ago you attended a meeting with Save Manston airport at the airport terminal and promised to do all you
could to get the airport reopened. You said you looked forward to being able to fly into Manston yourself. Well, the
opportunity is there, why are you delaying the granting of the DCO ??
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